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As a land owner in both Florence and Eugene, I am writing in support of
SB 114 and SB 258 which are scheduled for hearing on 4/3/2017

It is my firm belief that the citizens of our communities should be able to
have a strong voice in how and when their communities expand. A great
deal of citizen expense goes into any growth proposal and some can
become very costly to each individual. It is only fair those citizens have a
say in how they should be obligated to pay for and support their
community's growth. 

I am personally a proponent of voting for things that are for the good of
the community as a whole, even if they may not be in my own personal
interest. One shouldn't assume that the people will always vote no.
Allowing a public vote is only fair when we are the ones have to live with
the end result and increased cost. Not allowing public vote allows deep
pocket investors the ability to stick the community with long term costs for
their own personal profit.  The citizens of each community should be able
to decide how their community grows and how to handle the costs.

I strongly urge a yes vote on both SB114 and SB 258

Thank you for your consideration

Natalie Eggert
3449 Douglas Dr Springfield, OR 97478
87776 Rhododendron Dr., Florence, OR 97439
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